
From: Nubia Willman <Nubia.Willman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:40 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Mexican Delegation Trip 
 

Hi Steve,  

  

Confirming that I attended the delegation trip organized by World Business Chicago with Mayor 
Lightfoot. We were in Mexico City from September 28 - October 2nd. The purpose of the trip 
was to build partnerships with our sister city and for me in particular to learn best practices 
from their climate team. All of my expenses including flight, hotel, and food were covered by 
WBC.  

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  

 

 

btw, it was my first time and just like you said, it was really great!  

  

Best,  

 
Nubia 

 
 
 

 

 

______________ 
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Nubia Willman, (she/her) 

Chief Engagement Officer 

Mayor’s Office || Community Engagement 

 


